FOI Ref 6576 Response sent 10 January

Please can you provide odour complaints history for the past 10 years for
the 1km area radius surrounding the commercial kitchen extracts from —
a) Cherry House Chinese Takeaway, 53 High St, Cambridge CB1 9HX

b) Indish Indian Restaurant, 43 High St, Cambridge CB1 9HX

| have checked our records and can confirm that there are no odour complaints on
file with respect to either of the abovementioned businesses in the past ten years.

Further queries on this matter should be directed to foi@cambridge.gov.uk
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